
Rockwell
Collins

Washington Office
1300 Wilson Boulevard, Suite 200

Arlington, VA 22200—2307

January S, 2006

Mr. John Kennedy
Federal Communications Commission

Office ofEngineering and Technology
445 120 ST SW
Washington DC 20554

Re: Responses to Supplemental Questions
Call Sign WD2XBI
FCC File # 0040—EX—RR—2008 [Reference Number: 4041]

Dear Mr. Kennedy:

As requested, we are providing the responses to the supplemental questions for
ECC File # 0040—EX—RR—2005 (Call Sign: WD2XBI). Thisinformation is provided in
the attached documents, Attachment one contains the Responses to the Supplemental
Questions and the second attachment provides the ArrayDescription.. In addition, we
contacted Mr. Matthew(Jim) Burchfield in the FAA Southern Regional Office and
reported this information to him. As a result, he provided us with a FAA Coordination
Number: NG—05—925 and a FAA Serial Number: NGTOS0380 for this license application.
If you have anyfurther questions, please feel fiee to contact me.

Respectfully submitted.
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John M. Giff
Manager, Government & Regulatory AfTairs
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